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October 2022
Dear Parent/Carer
Wear Red Day (Show Racism the Red Card) — Friday 21 October 2022

Show Racism the Red Card is the UK’s leading anti-racism educational charity. Show Racism the Red
Card work extensively across the UK and the campaign plays a role in tackling racism within
professional and grass-roots football.

To support the charity and mark their 25% Anniversary, the school and the students from Culture
Club, who look at increasing diversity and equality in our school community, have signed up for
Wear Red Day. This day will be a non-uniform day for students if they wear something red (a single
main item will be fine). This is for students to show their support and join in with the 250,000+
individuals that have signed up across the UK. If students do not wish to join in, then we ask they
please come into school in their normal uniform.

The school will not be collecting any donations but if students wish to donate to the charity, they can
text ‘RED’ to 70470 (Text cost £1 + standard message rate).

More information can be found here: Show Racism the Red Card - Wear Red Day

Yours faithfully

N —

Mrs Murith and the Students from Culture Club
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